
 

 

 

WE NEED YOU ! 
 

To come on board and get involved in the 
development of Disability Football in Hertfordshire.   

 

We are offering a free workshop to those volunteers, community coaches, clubs, 
parents and carers, who may need some support and guidance to get started. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The workshop is part of 
The FA commitment to enhancing knowledge of 
Disability football within the county.   
We will cover themes such as; 

 Purpose of the programme 

 The FA Disability Player Pathway  

 Pan disability groups or impairment specific 

 Overcoming the barriers facing families and youth groups / clubs 

 How and where we can find players  

 Getting started, developing new skills, funding  

 
Workshop details 
Date:   Thursday 8th May 
Time:   6.30pm – 9.30pm 
Venue:  Gosling Sports Park, Stanborough Road, WGC, Herts AL8 6XE 
Cost:  FREE 

To book your place onto the workshop use this link and go online at: 

http://eventspace.thefa.com/hertfordshirefa/DISTALWORK080514    

For further information contact:  ken.headington@hertfordshirefa.com  or 

conor.craddock@watfordfc.com  

http://eventspace.thefa.com/hertfordshirefa/DISTALWORK080514
mailto:ken.headington@hertfordshirefa.com
mailto:conor.craddock@watfordfc.com

